
Dear Palms Families,

We’re creating a Gratitude Wall as a way to showcase
messages of appreciation and recognition to everyone
who supports our kids every day—from classroom
teachers to office staff, aides, and custodians.

How to Participate:
In the week of May 5-9 , please have your child (or your
family!) write a short note or draw a picture on one side
of a small piece of paper (i.e. Post-it) to express gratitude
to someone at school. Drop it off at Student Services in a
box labeled “Gratitude Wall – Notes for Teachers and
Staff.”
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Let’s spread kindness and gratitude throughout our
school community!
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